
Timber Tax Rate Incorrect on Return
The paper return CDTFA-401-1PT, Timber Tax Return, mailed to you in 
September 2019 for the third quarter 2019 filing period (July - September), 
erroneously contained the incorrect tax rate on line 3. The rate number printed 
is 0.29 but the correct number is 0.029. We apologize for any inconvenience this 
may have caused. Please use the correct tax rate of 0.029 when calculating the 
amount of tax due for the third quarter.

If you have any questions, regarding the rate misprint, please visit our website 
at www.cdtfa.ca.gov or call our Customer Service Center at 1-800-400-7115 
(CRS:711). From the main menu, select the option, Special Taxes and Fees. 
Customer service representatives are available Monday through Friday from 
8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. (Pacific Time), except state holidays.
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